News and Updates from
the ONE Archives Foundation and

Youth Ambassadors for Queer History

In May, the ONE Archives Foundation welcomed our first group of
Youth Ambassadc or Queer History, a mentorship and

sional training program for a group of high schoo
student leaders from the greater Los Angeles area.

Starting in August, students will meet bi-weekly over eight months
for scholarly guest lectures, field trips to significant LGBTQ historical
sites, and hands-on research projects as they document the
histories of local LGBTQ communities of color. Their collective

research will be shared nationally in schools and community

organizations through a series of History Panels produced by the
ONE Archives Foundation.

Citi Pride Network Southern California Welcomed at ONE Archives at the USC
Libraries

On May 19, the ONE Archives Foundation was delighted to welcome Citi Pride Network Southern California for tours of
ONE Archives at the USC Libraries, and a reception and panel discussion covering Los Angeles LGBTQ history. Thank you
Citi Pride Network Southern California for visiting!

For tours of ONE Archives at the USC Libraries with your corporate affinity groups or other networks, please contact

askon onearchives.org



